
 
 

CITY OF NEWCASTLE  
PLANNING COMMISSION 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 
NOTICE: The City of Newcastle Planning Commission will hold a public hearing 

Wednesday, August 26, 2020, on proposed code amendments to fence and wall height 
requirements. The meeting starts at 6 p.m. and will be held remotely via video and 
teleconference to comply with state public health restrictions resulting from the coronavirus 
COVID-19 pandemic.  

 
Proposed code amendments would affect zoning regulations found in Newcastle 

Municipal Code Chapters 14.15 PROPERTY GRADING REGULATIONS, 18.06 TECHNICAL TERMS 
AND DEFINITIONS, and 18.14 DEVELOPMENT STANDARDS – DESIGN REQUIREMENTS.  

 
All interested persons may attend and provide testimony at the public hearing. To submit 

written testimony or for instructions for joining the video conference or other information please 
contact City Clerk Paul White, cityclerk@newcastlewa.gov, 425-649-4444, ext. 102, or by mail at 
12835 Newcastle Way, Suite 200, Newcastle, WA 98056. 
 

 Date this 11th day of August, 2020. 
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